
Worship Service Today  

10:30 AM – Holy Eucharist  

ON DUTY  

Today: 

  Presentation of Our Lord 
Next Sunday:      
Epiphany 5 

No Service  10:30 AM  8:30 AM  10:30 AM 

Sides- 

Persons:  

  

 

   
  D. Pretty 
  N.Andrews 
  G. Halley 
  M. Anthony 
  C. Button 
 
 

  D. Bishop, 
W. Bishop 
 

 
   

K. Pack, G. 
Pack, K. Scott, 
B. Scott,                                                                                           
A. Spracklin, D. 
Scott 
 

Eucharistic 

Assistants:  
     Kelly Scott Dennis Morgan 

   Keith Pack 

Servers’ Guild:  
 E. Pretty  

Austen Scott 

Altar  Guild: Irene M., Florence M., Marina 

LeD., Paulette S., Margaret E. 

Dora B., Marina M., Daphne K., 

Alicia T., Linda P.,  

                 
Are you looking for a ministry to become involved in at St. Peter's Parish?  
Why not consider our Prayer Writing Committee? We are the group that develops the 
Prayers of the People for worship each week. This is a very worthwhile and fulfilling 
ministry that incorporates the concerns of the church and the world into our weekly 
worship. Generally, people work in teams of two (2) and alternate writing and reading 
the prayers on their scheduled weeks. The frequency of being on the schedule is 
directly related to the number of people in the committee. Committee meetings are 
usually scheduled every 2 months. If this is a ministry that you feel called to, please 
follow up with Rev. Jean. Blessings 
                                                           
Spousal Grief and Bereavement Support Group – Are you experiencing grief due 

to the death of your spouse? Please join us on Tuesday nights beginning November 

29, 2016 from 7:00-8:30 pm at St. Peter’s Parish Hall. This support group provides 

an opportunity for individuals to meet and discuss the loss of your spouse; provide 

support to each other; and share information that may help during the grieving 

process. This support group is “drop in” and supported by Grief and Bereavement 

Services, Eastern Health. For more information, please call 631-9539 or 777-8972. 

 

Attention youth and youth leaders!  Mark your calendars for the Fourth 

Annual Avalon Youth Conference- GPS 2017!  This year is bigger than ever 

as we welcome people from Labrador as well as from the Diocese of 

Brandon Manitoba.  There will be sessions for both youth and young adults.  

Here are the details: 

Who?  Youth ages 11years-19 years (There will be sessions for youth and 
for young adults, as well as for leaders and clergy) 
What? GPS 2017- Seeking God’s Direction in Everyday Life and Life 
Everyday! 
Where?  All Saints Anglican Church, Foxtrap 
When? March 30 to April 2 
Our guest speaker will be Bishop Bill Cliff 

 Upper Gullies CLB will be having our annual Valentine's Smorgasbord 
dinner and dance with silent auction. The Smorgasbord will take place at St. 
Peter's parish hall on Saturday, February 11, 2017 at 7:00 pm. Doors will 
open at 6:30 pm. This is a BYOR affair. Tickets are $25 each. Please come 
out and help support us with this fundraiser. Please contact Bonnie Hiscock 
Gulliver at 693-3839 for tickets. Hope to see you there. 

The Altar Guild of St. Peter’s Church is currently seeking new members to 
participate in this very worthwhile ministry. If you are looking for a ministry to 
become involved with in our church why not consider the Altar Guild? The 
duties consist of preparing the church for the various liturgies. People work 
in teams of 5 and are scheduled once every 7 weeks. If this is a ministry that 
you feel called to, kindly contact Marina at 834-2776 or Joan at 744- 3398.  
 
Great news- $663.50 was raised for the CBS Food Bank at the Ecumenical 
Service for Christian Unity at St. Edwards Church, January 18th. Thank-you 
one and all for your generous sharing! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


